

Tālofa lava, Mālō e lelei, Talofa, Noa'ia, Ni sa bula vinaka, Mālo ni, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orāna, Tēnā koutou katoa

Welcome to Term 3 !!!!

We're looking forward to another exciting term of learning, growth, and connection. Keep an eye out for key dates, upcoming events, and classroom highlights throughout the term. As always, we appreciate your ongoing support and partnership in your child's learning journey.

Whānau Conversations (Next Week)

Please do not send your tamaiti to school on these days, but bring them to their Whānau Conversation.

Whānau Conversations are on Wednesday 30th July and Thursday 31st July. Your child's term 1-2 report will be given out at this time.

Your child's classroom teacher will be going over their mid-year report with you and celebrating - what they can do, their next learning steps and showing you what you can do at home.



Ear Nurse

We have the Blue Van Ear Nurse at our school on the following Mondays.



8 September

13 October

10 November

8 December

If you need a referral please come and see our public Health Nurse on Friday mornings from 8am-10am













After school

There seems to be a lot of tamariki waiting for their parents in the office after school. Please have consideration for our office staff, sometimes she is waiting until 4-4.30pm for parents to pick their tamariki up.

If you need your tamariki to be here longer we suggest that you put them into the after school program, Dynamix. Brochures are available at the office.

Board of Trustees Nominations - WE NEED YOU!

Nominations are open NOW for the election of 5 parent representatives !!!!

Nominations close at noon on Wednesday 13 August 2025.

Voting closes at 4pm on Wednesday 17 September 2025.









Ranui Primary School

If your child is away please let the office know. You can do this by:

- Replying to the school text
- Phoning the school on 833 6286
- Sending a note to school with another family member or when your child returns to school

TEACHER ONLY DAY

Staff Only Day - Monday 18 August

School will be closed for students on **Monday 18 August** for a Ministry of Education professional development day. Our staff will be working together to strengthen our teaching in mathematics as part of ongoing professional learning. Thank you for making alternative arrangements for your child on this day.

Welcome to Rānui School



Tēnā koutou katoa.

Ko whaea Sabrina ahau, nō Samoa, ā, e noho ana au ki Henderson. I am privileged to be the newest staff member at Ranui Primary School. I was born and raised in Aotearoa New Zealand, and I'm a Westie through and through. A proud mother of five children, one dog, and 18 chickens. And I am married to a Cook Islands–Niuean. Three things about me: I love my Heavenly Father and His Son, Jesus Christ — they have been my number-one supporters throughout my life. I enjoy spending time with my family, camping and eating lots of kai moana. In my spare time, I love dancing and singing.

Ngā mihi nui











KĒRERU 4 - Mini Beasts

Kereru 4 are learning about mini beasts. This week they are learning that an insect has six parts. Head, eyes antennae, thorax, abdomen and six legs.









TERM CALENDAR OF EVENTS



29 July 2025	Sports Exchange with Henderson South School	Hsn South hosting Soccer and Netball Ranui hosting Rugby League and Hockey 11am -2.30pm
5 August 2025	Tūī 2 and Kāhu 1 Library Visit	Rānui Library 10.30am - 12.30pm
12 August 2025	Henderson Sports Cluster Day	TBC what venues sports are at.
14 August	Henderson Sports cluster Day (Rain Day)	











